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Region VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
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March 11, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._ 133 | s. 2020

POSTPONEMENT OF THE DISTRICT, CONGRESSIONAL AND DIVISION
CONTINUOUS IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM (CIP) SYMPOSIA

To: Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors/Acting PSDSs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
CI Focal Persons and Coaches
All Others Concerned

1. This Office announces the indefinite postponement of the District,
Congressional, and Division Continuous Improvement Program (CIP) Symposia
due to COVID-19. Exact dates will be announced later.

2. Schools who have not yet finished their CI Projects and District validation shall
still continue.

3. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum is desired.
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